PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGILL UNIVERSITY

A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL

5th Octobere,
1936

Dear Sir Gowland,

May I confirm telegram sent to you on the

3rd October:

"Delighted you ean come. Flease adviss train
and station srriving October 9th and time."

I do hope that I shall have the pleasure of sseing you
for a few brief moments before I leave for Kingston,
but my wife will be happy to make you and Lady Hopkins
as comfortable as possible and I am arranging with
Collip and Thomsom to look after you and show you
something of the University and of Montresal,

bt g

lours sincerely,

Sir Gowland Hopkins,
John Winthrop House,
966 Memorial Drive,
Cambridge, Mass.




